
 

January 6, 2023 

 

World Taekwondo Council 

World Taekwondo Committees 

World Taekwondo Continental Unions 

World Taekwondo Member National Associations 

 

TRAVEL AND FINANCIAL BENEFITS FOR 2022 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 

World Taekwondo is committed to the highest level of governance. Thanks to the efforts 
of the Council, Committees, Member National Associations and the Continental Unions, 
and not to mention the dedication of our staff, World Taekwondo achieved remarkable 
results for the operational and financial year of 2022. 

 

For 2022, the financial support to assist the Council members in their participation at 
official meetings are as follows: 

 

Category Amount Notes 

Council 
(Sofia 2022 General Assembly and 
Council Meeting, Extraordinary 
Council Meeting in Lausanne) 

USD 10,500 

USD 65,493.86 

CHF 15,612 

Per diem 

Airfare 

Accommodation in Lausanne 

 

Looking ahead to 2023, during which we celebrate 50 years since our founding, we look 
forward to laying an even stronger foundation for the future of World Taekwondo. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

Jeongkang Seo 

Secretary General 


